
 

Frank Hobbs Elementary 
 
2024/25 School Supplies for Students: Important information for Families 
 
For students entering Grades 1-5 in September 2024:  
 
 A list of required school supplies can be found here: https://frankhobbs.sd61.bc.ca/wp-

content/uploads/sites/52/2024/05/2024-2025-School-Supply-List.pdf   
 The Frank Hobbs Parent Advisory Council (PAC) has worked with Teacher’s File to create ‘supply 

kits’ for each grade that you can pre-order. Order online through the Teacher’s File website 
at https://packs.teachersfile.ca/schools/241. Please review the school supply list to determine 
quantities needed.  Kits will be delivered directly to the school. Orders placed after July 31st 
may be subject to a $5.00 late processing fee, and only available while supplies last.  

 The Teacher’s File kits are totally optional, and parents can also choose to purchase their own 
supplies if they would like.  
 

For students entering Kindergarten in September 2024:  
 
 Please do not buy any school supplies for your child entering Kindergarten. 
 For the 2024/25 year, school supplies for all Kindergarten students will be ordered in bulk by 

the Frank Hobbs Parent Advisory Council (PAC) and delivered directly to Kindergarten teachers. 
This saves parents time and money. The cost of purchasing bulk supplies is cheaper than 
families buying supplies individually, and this provides consistency for the classes. 

 All required supplies for Kindergarten students will be ordered by the PAC and delivered directly 
to classroom teachers. 

 We ask that if you can, please pay $35.00 for each child to cover the cost of supplies. Parents 
can make this payment in September through an online ‘hot lunch’ website that the PAC uses to 
receive payment for different things. You will receive instructions for accessing this website in 
September. All funds will be used to pay for students’ school supplies.  

 
If you have any questions about Teacher’s File Kits (for Grades 1-5) or Kindergarten Bulk Supply 
Ordering (for Kindergarten), please email: frankhobbselempac@gmail.com  
 

 


